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Bags 2 School 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

For those who may not be familiar with Bag2School, it is the largest textile collection company 
that has been working with schools in the UK since 1999. Not only does this initiative raise 
funds for our school, but it also contributes to environmental sustainability by diverting 
unwanted textiles away from landfill. Additionally, it offers a valuable opportunity to educate 
our children about the importance of recycling and reuse. 

Participating in the Bag2School collection is simple and impactful. You can contribute by 
sorting through your wardrobes and donating any unwanted textiles. This can include both 
adult and children’s clothes, shoes (please tie them together), hats, belts, handbags, and even 
soft toys. Your contributions will make a significant difference towards our fundraising efforts 
for the school. 

To find out more about the Bag2School initiative and to access further details, please visit 
their website at http://uk.bag2school.com/. I encourage you to spread the word and extend 
the invitation to grandparents, friends, and neighbours who may also wish to contribute. 

A donation bag will be sent home with your child/ren this week. If you require additional bags, 
you can use bin bags or similar alternatives for your donations. 

DONATIONS: 
 
Where: The Nest gate, accessible through our staff car park OR bring to the school office 
 
When: Between Monday 15th April – Thursday 18th April 
 
Bag2School collection point/sign at the gates located in the staff car park. You may use the 
staff carpark for this purpose only. Please be mindful of school drop off and collection times. 
 
Thank you in advance for helping us with this unique fundraising opportunity. 
 
Friends of the Cambridge team 
 


